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Brothers and sisters, 

 

Let us continue to grow and develop our local communities to be vessels which God can use for kingdom 

building activities. 

 

At a meeting with Dr. Yong and President Ushiroda last week we agreed that we will focus on the 

following metrics. 

 

1. New Members 

 

2. Member and Guest engagements. This includes Sunday Service and every other way that we 

are involved in our community. That means every type of gather we participate in. 

 

3. Singles Preparation for the Blessing 

 

4. Tithing and other incomes 

 

5. Leadership Development. This week HQ will begin the 2nd ACCELERATE program for 

teaching skills to church workers. 

 

Please stay informed and up to date on all that is on offer from HQ, Sub Region 5 and your local 

community. 

 

Dr. Yong will be in SR5 twice in March. March 11-12 he will be at the GPA families workshop in 

Colorado and will also speak at Denver Family Church. On March 25th Dr. Yong will speak in Los 

Angeles to a gathering of UPF and ACLC guests. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 

 

 


